

Woodson Fire Protection District

Chief							Asst. Chief
Dave Banks  				Gary Marlow

TORNADO SIREN TEST

On March 1, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. the Woodson Fire Department in cooperation with the Village of Woodson will be conducting a test of the Tornado Siren. 

Tornado- This will be 1 solid tone for 2 minutes.

(In the case of inclement weather, the test will be rescheduled)

In the event of a tornado the Village of Woodson has made the basement of the Village Hall available as a safe place.  We recommend everyone prepare for tornados and to have a weather radio.  In the event of weather that may produce a tornado the testing will not be conducted, but the siren will sound if an actual tornado warning exists.  The Woodson Fire Protection District and the Village of Woodson thank you for your cooperation.  In the event of an Emergency Dial 911. 
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